
 

      

 

Changes to our Approval in Principal (AIP) Process 
     

 
We are pleased to announce changes to our Approval in Principle (AIP) process. 
 
Any AIPs converting to formal approval, do not require reassessment of servicing, if 
there are no material changes to the application. 
 
Where there are changes, reassessment is needed. This includes an increased 
loan amount or expenses, decreased income or other alterations. 
 
Please note our AIPs are only valid for 90 days after issue. 
 
If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact me. 
 

 

 

 

 
     

 
 


